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ROYAL VICTORIA EYE AND EAR HOSPITAL,

ADELAIDE ROAD, DUBLIN 2.
The Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital is a voluntary acute specialist hospital and is the national tertiary centre for the treatment of Ophthalmic, Ear, Nose, Throat, Head and Neck disorders. Recognised as a University Teaching Hospital, it has a tradition of care stretching back to 1814 and has looked after patients on its present site since 1904.

Applications are invited from suitably qualified candidates for the following positions:

OPHTHALMIC PHYSICIAN (0.5 WTE)
Based in RVEEH & Tallaght Hospital
__________________________________________

 OPHTHALMIC PHYSICIANS

Based in RVEEH 

Full-time & part-time positions available

Full particulars in respect of the above posts are available on the Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital website at www.rveeh.ie or from the Medical Administration Department at 01 6343615.

Candidates should submit a full Curriculum Vitae (3 copies) with a cover letter nominating three named referees (one of which should be current) to the Medical Administration Manager, Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital, Adelaide Road, Dublin 2 to arrive not later than:
Midday on Friday 15th September 2017
THE ROYAL VICTORIA EYE AND EAR HOSPITAL IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITIES EMPLOYER
